LOCAL CAP UPDATE
September 2021

We are in the process of starting to meet clients face to face again by way of providing debt help. However, at the moment such meetings are being held at CCC where client prefers that to a telephone call appointment.

We have a great team of support workers and some of them are available during the course of the normal working day 9am-5pm to attend meetings with Colin McLean and me at CCC.

We have noticed over the course of the last year that there are a greater number of young single men looking for Debt help from CAP.

There is currently a need therefore for some young Christian men to be available to provide support at meetings at CCC and also for a couple of other ladies to be available when required now that we are holding meetings again face to face at CCC.

If you are available, please have a chat with me in the first instance and I can provide more information as to what would be involved by way of providing support. 

We are seeing clients become debt free and more new clients have recently been contacting CAP for debt help in this area. It’s a real answer to prayer.

We are planning a client event for early December in view of us being able to meet clients again at CCC and more information will follow on that in due course. 

An annual local CAP report has been prepared for the year to 31/3/21 and was made available along with all the other reports in respect of the various church activities at the AGM. I would encourage you to have a look at that.

We value your continued prayers for the work of local CAP.

Duncan Dundas - Inverness CAP Debt Centre Manager

